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Welsh Phrase of the Week! 
 

Sut wyt ti? – “How are you?” 

 

MUSIC LESSONS AT  
LLOYD’S LANE 

 
Violin lessons will commence next 
week at Lloyd’s Lane for pupils 
who have received letters. 
We hope to have some news 
regarding Brass lessons next 
week. 
Unfortunately there will be no 
woodwind lessons at the moment 
due to a shortage of woodwind 
tutors.  
 
Thank you.  

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
 

A big, big thank you to all of the parents and 

families who donated cakes for our Macmillan Coffee 

Mornings held on both sites yesterday and to all of 

you who attended. I hope that you enjoyed your 

cuppas and tasty treats!  

 

The grand sum of £659.32 was raised through 

the coffee mornings and selling of cakes to pupils 

during the day.  Thank you all for your wonderful 

support for this very worthwhile cause!! 

 

THANK YOU! 
 

We wish to send Mr Frank Hemmings (Chair of 

Ysgol Y Waun Governing Body) and his brother a 

huge thank you for making two “Mud Kitchens” 

for our Early Years outdoor play area. 
 

If you have any spare / old metal kitchen 

utensils (ladles, bowls, saucepans etc ) to stock 

our new kitchens we would be very grateful! 

Thank you.  

FUND RAISER 
 

Over the years Alder Hey has supported many of 
our families.  
 

In order to raise funds to help Alder Hey continue 
their fantastic work we will be holding a 
Non-Uniform Fundraising Day next Wednesday, 3rd 
October,  when children may come to school 
dressed in their own clothes - £1 donation.   
 

Thank you for your support!  
 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY –  
next Friday, 5th October 2018  

 
Individual and family photographs - please see below for 
time slots 
 

CHAPEL LANE SITE : 
8.30  a.m.  – Family Groups with secondary school pupils 

9.00  a.m. Family Groups with pre-school toddlers and babies 

9. 15 a.m. onwards  – Individual Pupil photographs and 
Family Groups within the school – staff will walk Lloyd’s Lane 
children across to have their photograph taken with their 
younger brothers and sisters. 
 
LLOYD’S LANE SITE :  
1.00 p.m. onwards -  Individual pupil photographs and Lloyd’s 

Lane pupil Family Groups. 

 

KEY DATES 
3rd October –Non-Uniform day 
fundraiser for Alder Hey - £1 donation 

 
5th October – Tempest Photography 
coming to take Individual and Family 
Group Photographs.  

 
10th October – Flu Immunisation for 
Reception through to Year 6 pupils. 
 
26th October – School closes for 
Autumn Half Term 
 
Monday 5th November – Staff Training 
Day 
 
Tuesday 6th November – School  
re-opens 

 


